From: Rick Gretebeck [mailto:rickg@bankofbrodhead.com]
Sent: Friday, March 27, 2009 12:47 PM

To: Comments

Subject: Special Assessment

FDIC

Our assessment is already scheduled to go from 13k to 85k this year. With another 85k for the special
assessment it will put a huge weight on our banks ability to service our customers. If you must assess us
for the problems created by poor managed banks at least let us pay the fee over time.

Richard A Gretebeck
President and CEO
Bank of Brodhead
Brodhead, WI



